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To: WebMail - CCD
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You don't often get email from ericka2422@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear city of Whittier, 

I am writing to bring to your attention an ongoing issue on Foxley street. Despite regular street
sweeping, the presence of parked cars on designated street sweeping days is preventing
thorough cleaning. As a result, there is a significant accumulation of trash and glass debris in
the gutters, posing a safety hazard to residents and visitors. 

To address this issue effectively, I kindly request that the city enforces the no parking
regulations more rigorously on street sweeping days. This enforcement will ensure that the
street sweeping can be conducted without obstructions, leading to cleaner and safer streets for
everyone. 

 Thank you for your attention to this matter. I appreciate your efforts in maintaining the
cleanliness and safety of our community. 

Sincerely, 
Ericka Alamillo 

12712 Foxley Dr, Whittier, CA 90602
Ericka2422@gmail.com
Ph# 213.505.4398
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